easyJet Airfine Company Limited
Hangar 89 London Luton Airport
Luton. Beds. LU2 9PF, United Kingdom

Dear Supplier,
USE OF “AvSMART.aero” SUPPLIER AUDIT DATA BASE

I have requested the above organisation to attach this letter when they make initial contact with you, as an
easyJet supplier and would be most grateful if you could give their product your consideration.

Due to a change in our spares provider, we are no longer supported by a contracted Part 145 organisation
for vendor approval and auditing. This has necessitated a review of our internal procedures and use of
external providers of these services.

Although we intend to establish our own process initially, we would prefer this to be operated in parallel
with AvVSMART .aero, since the use of a shared database will reduce the audit workload for both
ourselves and our suppliers.

I would like to assure you that your decision will not affect your status as a supplier to easyJet, although
there are clear benefits to both of our organisations by subscribing to AVSMART .aero.

Yours faithfully,

A

Peter Cook,
Airworthiness Compliance Manager
easyJet Engineering

Peter.Cook{@easyjet.com




